
Created Ms Pauline’s Garden with an
ongoing focus on sustainability and

playground enhancements ($67k,
which includes $35k of grant funding)

Raised $20k through events & other initiatives, $24k
through uniform stall, and supported school needs by

approving over $32K in funding requests

Connected school & local community
through 11 events and strengthened our
community partnerships e.g., Bunnings,

 Ray White Rozelle

Enhanced the way we work e.g., new P&C
specialist roles, focus on recognition of

volunteers and community partners

Celebrating all that we achieved together in 2023
Thanks to all the support we have had this year, we managed to combine fundraising and community building

with initiatives to enhance our school environment and community

Our Working Bee in July
involved over 100

volunteers transforming
the school grounds!!



THANK YOU TO ALL OUR
WONDERFUL VOLUNTEERS!
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Without whom this would not have been possible


